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	The programme rationale reflects well the challenges facing Bolivia and the priority areas for UNDP programming are well-framed. 
 
High rates of violence against women, and the impunity around violence against women, are issues relevant to UNDP’s work in the area of justice. Page 21 states that UNDP hopes to reduce the impunity of crimes against women and the number of women in pre-trial detention, but we do not see this reflected in the results framework and its indicators.    

	No need for additional reference in the CPD

	[bookmark: _GoBack]UNDP appreciates the feedback provided by Canada on the Bolivia Country Programme Document (2018-2022). UNDP fully concurs with the need to have specific indicators to monitor and measure results of planned interventions, in this case to measure expected reduction of the impunity of crimes against women and the number of women in pre-trial detention. However, currently no gender disaggregated data is available for indicator 1.4 and others. 
To address this issue, which is also acknowledged in paragraph 16 in the CPD, UNDP will make every effort to support Government authorities to generate disaggregated data and improve gender mainstreaming, along with other UN agencies. The objective is to have indicators that better target vulnerable groups, in this case women; and to ensure that the expected impact is achieved. 
UNDP further intends to work closely with national authorities throughout the projects related to our work in the area of justice and the impunity around violence against women to specifically address the issue of adequate data and measurement of results. 




